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HOLYHEAD – LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS    07/2024 

 

Deep Water Jetty – Lights Extinguished 

Issued  5th March 2024 

Expires  6th March 2024 

 

Due to overrunning engineering works and technical issues the navigation lights and causeway lights on 

the Deep Water Jetty will be extinguished from Sunset Tuesday 5th until Sunrise Wednesday  6th March. 

Floodlights have been positioned at the North and South ends as a temporary measure. 

Port Control will make an hourly broadcast on Ch14 and also remind vessel approaching / transiting the 

Harbour. 

Lights affected are: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Additionally the causeway is unlit. 

 

John Goddard 

Harbour Master 

Holyhead Harbour 


